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General Comment
I firmly oppose the Saguaro Project — not just because of what it might destroy, but because of what it says about who we are. This
project would bring enormous LNG tankers into the heart of the Gulf of California, a fragile, sacred place that shelters some of the rarest
and most vulnerable marine life on Earth — including blue whales, sperm whales, and the critically endangered vaquita. 

The noise, the pollution, the risk of collisions — these aren’t just side effects. They are death sentences. For creatures who cannot speak.
For lives that never asked to be sacrificed for profit. 

No amount of money justifies that kind of violence. No economic gain can wash away the blood of innocence. We talk about progress,
about development — but what kind of future are we building if it comes at the cost of silencing entire species forever? 

At the end of our lives, we won’t be remembered for the wealth we accumulated. We’ll be remembered — or forgotten — for the
damage we allowed. For the suffering we ignored. For the lives we chose not to protect. 

The Saguaro Project is not just a mistake. It is a moral failure. And we must stop it before its damage becomes permanent.


	PUBLIC SUBMISSION
	Submitter Information
	General Comment


